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June 2, 2020 

 
A Statement from the Mechanical Contractors Association of America (MCAA) 

	
 

Dear MCAA community, 
 

As our world continues to be disrupted, the events of the past few weeks have exposed 
some horrifying acts of discrimination and injustice. We all watched in heartbreak and 
horror as George Floyd died while being arrested by police. We join the rest of the nation 
in mourning his passing and honoring his memory.   
 
This incident led to national outrage and a demand for change. We have witnessed 
nationwide peaceful demonstrations united against injustice and condemning police 
brutality and racial profiling.  
 
Our nation is hurting. In the face of these tragedies, we need to come together as a 
community and work towards creating a future for all of us that we would be proud of. A 
future where we can celebrate our diversity and one where discrimination is a distant 
memory. 
 
It is important for everyone to take a moment to listen – listen to the anger, fear and 
frustrations. We have an opportunity to learn from each other and grow together. It is time 
for us to make a change. 
 
MCAA supports equality and safety for all, no matter your ethnicity, gender, religion, 
sexuality or disability. MCAA is a strong family, making every member feel welcome, at 
home, safe and secure. We do not have all the answers, but MCAA joins America as we 
seek change and stand up against injustice.   
 
With respect and gratitude, 

 
Brian Helm 
MCAA President 


